
2023 Lighting 
Upgrade Projects
During 2023, the City of Saint Paul completed building-wide 
lighting upgrades at 8 community/recreation centers.  More than 
1900 light fixtures and bulbs were replaced  with energy-efficient 
LED options at these Parks & Recreation Department facilities: 

By-the-Numbers 

In addition to improving the safety, security, and 
aesthetics of the buildings these projects will:

335,500 kWh 
Reduce total electric 
use by 335,500 kWh 
annually

532,000 
pounds
Decrease emissions from 
city building operations 
by 532,000 lbs. of CO2 
annually 

$35,000 
Save approximately 
$35,000 in energy 
costs per year

4.4 years
Achieve an average 
project payback of 
only 4.4 years

LED lighting retrofits 
throughout the 
Dayton’s Bluff 
Recreation Center  
will decrease the 
building’s annual electric 
use by 58,000 kWh and 
save over $8000 per 
year on utility costs. All photos featured are from Dayton’s Bluff Recreation Center


